
Holy Cross PTO’s  

Annual Field Day! 

Dear Parents: 

It’s that time of year again! As we approach the end of the school year HC PTO is excited to host its 

annual Field Day. We will be holding this event rain or shine. If we do happen to experience 

inclement weather, we will simply move the fun indoors! 

Here are the details: 

When: Friday, May 17th 12pm-2:30pm. Because Field Day is on a Friday, the students 

will attend mass in the morning. Please pack a change of Field Day appropriate 

clothes. 

Where: Around the playground in the back of the school. (Inclement weather location: 

the gym). 

What to wear: Field Day is a dress down day, but we encourage students to wear a shirt 

that can be signed, and bottoms and shoes that may get wet and/or muddy. 

Lunch: Normal lunch procedures will be followed that day, however we will be serving 

popsicles and giving out a take home treat during Field Day. We will do our best to 

provide treats for students with allergies, but please reiterate with your child what they 

may and may not have.  

In the very near future, we may send out a request for items to be lent or donated to our special 

day, so be on the lookout for that.  

Also, this event would not be possible without an amazing group of volunteers!! Here is the link to a 

SignUp Genius for this event: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084AACA72AA7FE3-

49431253-field  Thank you for considering it!!! 

Thank you for allowing your child to participate in this event. We hope to continue the fun every 

year!  

Questions?: Becky Bryson 757-334-9662 beckybryson123@gmail.com 
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